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OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL 

January 19, 2017 

This letter is in response to your December 25, 2016 request, for "A copy or printout of the list 
of Peace Corps OIG investigations closed during calendar year 2015 and calendar year 2016." 

You will find enclosed the responsive printout. Pursuant to 5 U.S.C. §552 (b) (7) (C), 5 U.S.C. 
§552 (b) (6), and 5 U.S.C. §552 (b )(7) (E) I have redacted all sensitive material as to protect 
individuals mentioned in the report from an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy and to 
prevent disclosure oflaw enforcement techniques and procedures. 

You have a right to appeal my decision within 15 days of receipt of this letter by writing to the 
Inspector General, Office of Inspector General, Peace Corps, 1111 20th St., N.W., 
Washington, DC 20526. 

Peace Corps Office of Inspector General 
Paul D. Covcrdcll l'cace Corps l lcadyuartcrs · 111 1 201" Street, NW, Washington, DC 20526 202.692.2900 O lG@peacecorps.gov 
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